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August 23, 2021
Thank you to everyone who came out last week to help or to participate in the St. Edward FunFest!  It was so exciting to see how the children have grown and to meet new families.

As part of FunFest, I spoke to several families about our new and improved COVID-19 Handbook.  Here are a few highlights:  

· Trudy is still the designated contact for all things COVID related.  Call her at 872-6391 or e-mail her at tbanks@stedscatholicschool.com
· If your child has two or more symptoms listed within the handbook, we ask that they stay home.

· Students arriving between 7:40 and 7:50 will go to the playground.  At 7:50 the first bell will ring to gather the children from the playground.  Between 7:50 and 8 am, students will be able to enter the building via the front (south) doors or via door #3 (east).  The final bell will ring at 8 am indicating the start of school.

· After school we will be dismissing from the front doors.

· Bussing is available.  If you are wanting your children to ride the bus to or from school, please contact Justin at the bus garage at 872-6387 or justin@fourpointo.com.
· Students riding the bus will need to wear a face covering, even if it just across town.

· No face coverings will be required within St. Edward buildings; children are welcome to wear them if they so desire or are required to by medical professionals.

· The CDC has recommended that 3 feet is the appropraite social distance.  St. Edward School will make every attempt to follow this guideline.

· Liturgical celebrations will be as normal as possible.

· Visitors are encouraged and welcome within St. Edward buildings as long as they are healthy.

We are waiting for one final piece of guidance from the diocese regarding this COVID handbook.  We will e-mail it to all families when this is in place.  In the meantime, it is available on our website.

We are beginning our year with a full staff.  Miss Cayna Larson will be joining us as our Children’s House assistant.  We are so excited to have her as part of our staff this year!

On Friday we began our RenWeb and FACTS reregistration process.  We were informed that some received notices from FACTS today regarding your payment plans.  If this is the case you may log-in to RenWeb to change any plan details.  However, there are parts of this process that are not automatic and must be manually entered, these include new student registration and previous year credits.  Trudy and I will be making these adjustments on Wednesday.  Thank you in advance for your patience.

· Just a reminder that all St. Edward students are to begin their day at St. Edward School tomorrow.    

· 7th and 8th grade students will begin band practice later in the week.  

· 8th grade students will begin their day at the public school for the remainder of 1st Semester.

Please continue to pray for all of us as we begin this new school year.

May God Bless,  




Mrs. Garvey
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